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WIN DINNER FOR TWO AT THE DUCK! 

  
BOERNE, TX – March 7, 2015.   The Best of Broadway will be bringing their talents to Boerne with a 

stellar back-up band and featuring five Broadway vocalists performing their favorite and most 

popular roles from America’s contribution to the music world…Broadway Musicals! 

 

Boerne Performing Arts will be presenting this 

incredible musical experience on Sunday, March 15, 

at 7:30pm at Boerne Champion Auditorium.  This 

show will complete the fourth season of bringing 

the world of professional performing arts to the 

community. 

 

Bringing Broadway to Boerne is only part of the 

festivities associated with having a little bit of NYC in our 

own backyard.  The iconic Dodging Duck has donned a 

top hat and a cane, and is tap dancing his way from 

Broadway to the Dodging Duck Brewhaus and giving 

away “Dinner for Two” to three lucky ticketholders to the 

Neil Berg’s 102 Years of Broadway. 

 

As part of their continued community partnership 

programs, Boerne Performing Arts joins the 

Dodging Duck to promote the arts and encourage 

people to make an evening out of each event.  

Dinner and a show pair well together as local 

restaurants fill their dining rooms prior to each 

performance.  For each ticket purchased to 101 

Years of Broadway, the ticketholders name will 

automatically be entered in a drawing to win 

“Dinner for Two” at the Dodging Duck.  The winners 

will be announced March 15.  

 

Sixth grade students from Boerne, Bandera, and Comfort will be among 1,000 students attending a 

special “in school” one-hour performance by 100 Years of Broadway.  These educational programs 

are made possible through generous sponsorships of Hearts’ Home Acoustics, Frost, Cordillera Ranch, 

Sonora Bank, Mercedes-Benz of Boerne, Peterson Specialty Care in Boerne, and Morningside 

Ministries at Menger Springs.  These seven civic-minded businesses provide the funding for these 

Boerne Performing Arts FOR KIDS events so that there is no cost to the students. 

 



In addition to the Community Partnership with The Dodging Duck, the Patrick Heath Public Library 

partners with Boerne Performing Arts by offering educational programs entitled  “Come and Meet 

Those Dancing Feet” to encourage readers of all ages to become familiar with literary works that are 

written by and about New York City. 

So grab your top hat and cane, join “The Duck” and sing your way to Neil Berg’s 102 Years of 

Broadway.  Tickets are available online at: BoernePerformingArts.com (print yourself!).  You can also 

purchase tickets in person at the Greater Boerne Chamber of Commerce and/or the Boerne 

Convention and Visitors Bureau.  If you would like phone assistance, please call the Boerne 

Performing Arts Message Line 830-331-9079.  Boerne Performing Arts was recently named the 

Greater Boerne Chamber of Commerce 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organization of the Year. 

 


